MERRY CHRISTMAS!

As we enter another yuletide season we reflect on how fast the year went by. We
are now in December and looking forward to the Christmas festivities. There is
much that each of us can thank God for that transpired from January 1, 2022 to this
present day. Let’s just pause a moment and think of something that you can say
thanks about, it can be personal or related to family or friends. Thank you Lord!

Despite the many triumphs and challenges faced by the Department and in our
personal lives, let’s look forward to the times that we will share with family and
friends during the events leading up to Christmas day and into the New Year. Don’t
eat or drink too much! Remember Jesus is the reason for the season!

| implore you to live, love, laugh and celebrate in moderation. Stay focused,
positive, and strive to reach the goals that you set for yourselves by taking one day
at a time. If you haven’t reached the goals that you set for 2022, then take a deep
breath, re-focus and re-align your plans for 2023. Step-by-step you’ll achieve most,

if not all of those goals by the end of 2023 (make sure that they are reahstlc and
not pies in the sky).

That’s enough of my ramblings, so from my house to yours, | wish you and yours a

mellow, merry Christmas and a prosperous and bright New Year filled with God's
love and protection.
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